Debra Thompson

—— L ]
From: kholmlundak <kholmlundak@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 3, 2020 6:37 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: RE: Additional CARES Act funding to Petersburg City School District

! would like to send a quick email of gratitude to all assembly members tonight. Thank you for investing in the safety and
well being of our students and staff by voting to direct CARES Act funding to the Petersburg City School District.

Katie Holmlund

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.

———————— Original message --------

From: Katie Holmlund <kholmlundak@gmail.com>

Date: 8/1/20 4:32 PM (GMT-09:00)

To: assembly@petersburgak.gov

Subject: Additional CARES Act funding to Petersburg City School District

Happy Saturday Assembly members,

Attached you will find my personal letting regarding the additional CARES Act funding request made by the school
district. Please note that this letter is my personal opinion and not representative of the Petersburg Board of Education,
the hoard will have their own letter.

Thank you all for your time and energy in guiding our community through Covid.

Katie Holmlund



